
Canyon Crest Academy 
PSAT Information 2018-19 

 
 

 
Canyon Crest Academy will be offering the PSAT/NMSQT exam on 
Saturday, October 13, 2018​ for 11th grade students. Freshman and 
Sophomores who are interested in taking the PSAT may take a free 
practice test, the practice test is located on the College Board website. 
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/practice 
  
  
Eleventh graders who take the PSAT/NMSQT are automatically screened 
for the National Merit® Scholarship Program, an academic competition for 
recognition and scholarships.   For more information:  
www.collegeboard.org 
  
  
Name: ________________________________________  Grade ______ 
  
ID # _______________________ 
  
  
The deadline to sign up and pay for the Saturday, October 13 PSAT is 
Friday, September 14. 
  
  

If you are signing up to take the PSAT on Saturday, October 13, 
make your check payable to SDUHSD for $28.00.  

 
Please pay in the Finance Office or ASB online  
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